Insoll Avenue School Panui

Thursday 6th March 2025 Term 1, Week 5

Dear Whaanau

We are having an open afternoon next week where you can visit your children's classrooms, meet the teacher and see your child's work. Whaea Debbie in the office will have enrolment forms ready for those of you who have 5 year olds starting next term.

Ngaa Mihi, Whaea Suzanne

Swimming

Lunch time swims have been so popular this term we've had to limit the year groups in the pool each day. Lots of sunshine, two duty teachers and lots of noise makes for a great lunchtime activity.

Te Whaanau $T\bar{u}\bar{\iota}$ have their swimming sports on Tuesday 18th March. They will have competitive swimming from 9:30 and then the fun starts for our non competitive swimmers. It is great to see our competitive swimmers challenging themselves swimming lengths of our pool.

Te Whaanau Pīwakawaka are also celebrating their swimmers by having open sessions during the week of the 17th March. Their sessions will be in class groups so watch out for your personalised invitation.

Lucky Book Club - Closing date Monday 10th March







Year 5 and 6 Raglan Camp

If you have students in Te Whaanau $T\bar{u}\bar{\imath}$ you will be receiving information about their camp next term. The teachers are busy working on plans to keep everyone busy over the week starting 26th May, term 2. Please read and return forms as quickly as possible to help with preparation. Parent volunteers will have special forms that need to be filled in, along with the student forms. Camp Raglan is an amazing opportunity for our students to try something new and develop new skills. If you have any questions please get in touch with your child's teacher.

Quick notes and dates;

 Friday 11th April - Last Day of Term 1 - Easter and ANZAC Day fall in the school holidays. Haere mai ki te kura ia ra. He ngahau te ako.

Principal: Suzanne Wright Phone: 855 5067 or 0800 855 506 Presiding Member (BOT): Sandra Flintoff
Text absences to: 0272494911

www.insollave.school.nz